
Minutes for February 8, 2018 Annual Meeting 

Secretary Report:   Approved as read 
 
Treasurer Report:  Approximately 1/2 of members have already renewed 2018 membership. 
 
Presentation by Cadet Major Kayla Morton: 
 -Slide show presentation   
 -JROTC is run by the cadets themselves 
 -JROTC is like a family learning together 
 -JROTC stresses integrity 1st 
 
Discussion afterwards with JROTC faculty advisor Anthony Monnat and Cadet Kayla Morton 
about joint effort to obtain and place military markers on Confederate graves.   There are 
approximately 25 such graves in the cemetery. 
 
Election of officers at annual meeting (by acclamation) chaired by Ivan Gibby: 
President: Don Casada 
Treasurer: Christine Colcord 
Secretary: Susan Casada 
Board Member: Judy Revis 
  
General Discussion:   
-Heritage Day - - Memorial Weekend.   Be thinking about possible donations for fundraiser 
raffle like last year.   Donation of Longaberger basket by the Casada's.   Suggestion that basket 
contain gift items such as gift certificates to local shops.   We'll need help obtaining these. 
Other donations would be appreciated. 
 
-Large tree stump to be removed by Lee and Jim English 
 
-Flower beds at entrance to be maintained by Kelly Carnes and family 
 
-Brief history of FBCC:   Started with 17 members and now has over 100.   Cemetery now has 
 501C-3 status for charitable contributions.  Website has had 8,912 hits.  Equipment 
 owned by the cemetery includes weed eater, leaf blower, and mower.  Storage shed 
 built to house equipment and supplies.  Information board at entrance with multiple 
 responses from visitors. 
  
Attendees: 
 Ivan Gibby  Joyce Cooper Betty Sandlin  Jessie Greyer 
 O'Neal Muse Sara Robinson Gwen Breese  Christine Colcord  
 Don Casada  Susan Casada Kayla Morton (JROTC)  Anthony Monnat(JROTC) 


